
Newsletter 9th September 

Attendance 05/09/22 – 09/09/22 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class School 

Attendance 

Lates 

Owls 93.3% 1 

Hedgehogs 97.8% 2 

Rabbits 94.8% 1 

1A 95.8% 1 

1B 99.2% 1 

2A 98.8% 4 

2B 100%  4 

3A 97% 0  

3B 97.9% 1 

4A 98.4%  5 

4B 96.5% 9 

5A 97.4% 5 

5B 97.9% 6 

6A 100%  9 

6B 100%  8 
) Lateness has a massive impact on children’s learning. Not only on 

the children that are late, but also on the children in the classes 

being disrupted. Please ensure your child arrives at school on time 

each day. 

97% and above 
Excellent 

95% to 96% 
Attendance is slipping and will be closely monitored 

95% or below 
Poor (high numbers of children are persistently absent) 

 

 
 

Announcements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My child at school 

We have sent of the login details to all 

new pupils this week. Can you please 

ensure you sign up to this as soon as, as 

this is where you will find out all of the 

information and pay for dinners, trips etc. 

 

School day 

Pupils must arrive in school by 8.45am on 

each school day. This week we have 

already had late children. 

School finishes at 3.15pm for children in 

KS1 and 3.20pm for children in KS2. 

 

Office 

The office is open between 8.15am and 

4pm. The phone number is 0161 370 3079. 

Please bear with us between 12-2pm as 

there is only one member of staff in the 

office. If the phone is not answered please 

leave a message and someone will get 

back to you as soon as. Alternatively, you 

can email office@mrpa.org.uk.  

 

 

 

 

Queen Elizabeth II 

It is devastating to hear of the passing 

of our wonderful Queen. The monarch 

of our country, and a steadfast, 

inspirational, wonderful woman who 

has dedicated her whole adult life to 

our country and commonwealth. 

 

Whether you are a royalist, a 

republican, or are indifferent - the loss 

of such an amazing woman is a huge 

loss to her family and us.  

 

She has been our queen for 70 years, 

which was unexpected for her, and 

throughout her life on the throne, she 

has been nothing but loyal and 

dedicated.  

 

mailto:office@mrpa.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Owls Rex 

Hedgehogs David 

Rabbits Volodymyr 

1A  

1B Mahmoud for trying hard in all he does 

and behaving beautifully 

2A Zak A for Reciprocity and 

Reflectiveness 

He has been absorbed in his work and 

a supportive learning partner.  

 

2B  

3A Isaac for his resilience and hard work all 

week. 

3B Kian for setting a good example to 

others and excellent reasoning skills 

4A  

4B Gabby 

5A Khang 

5B Amelia Y for amazing resilience and 

concentration in all subjects this week 

6A  

6B Darius for having a really positive 

attitude towards his learning 

 

Upcoming events 

- Flu forms need handing back 

into school on or before 

Monday 12th September 

- Inclusion Morning 9am – 10am 

- Thursday 29th September – 

Year 1 can come to school 

dresses as a Victorian Child 

- Tuesday 1st November – 

Individual and Sibling 

Photographs 

- Wednesday 2nd November – 

Friday 4th November – Year 6 

Robin Wood 

- Monday 23rd January – Class 

Photographs 

 

 

It would be great to see children 

create some artwork just like her! If 

you do, please bring it into school 

or share on Teams so that we can 

see your beautiful creations. 

 

First inclusion coffee morning 

of 2022-2023  

 

This will be on Tuesday 13th September! This is an invaluable 

opportunity for parents to share experiences with each other 

and with the SEND and inclusion staff in school. Following the 

coffee morning – Mrs Brennan & Miss Makinson will be 

holding an open Sendco & Inclusion surgery for parents. This 

is in response to the high volume of parents requesting 

meetings and updates about their child's progress and 

referrals etc. Parents/carers can drop in throughout the day 

and informally discuss their child or difficulties they may be 

experiencing as a family. We are here to support our families 

as much as we possibly can.  

 

If you have a specific time that you would prefer then 

please let Miss Makinson or myself know in advance and we 

will do our best to accommodate you but please bear in 

mind, collection and drop off times are always in high 

demand. It is likely that sessions at these times will be much 

shorter.  

 

 

Inclusion coffee morning Tuesday 13th September 2022 at 

9am-10am 

Sendco/Inclusion Surgery Tuesday 13th September 2022 

10am to 4pm  

 

High school open evenings 

Wright Robinson – Thursday 15th 

September 4-7.30pm 

Droylsden Academy – Thursday 29th 

September 6-8.30pm 


